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Fall is here!  It is a perfect time to continue practicing speech and 

language skills.  The colors of the trees, pumpkins, and weather are all 

great topics to discuss with your child.  It is a great time to get outside 

and enjoy time with family. I have included a Trick-or-Treat Safety 

tip sheet and also one on how to teach children about stranger danger. 

What’s Happening in Preschool? 

We have started our study on Trees!  

We will be learning: 

 What are the characteristics of 

trees in our community?  

 Who lives in trees?  

 What food comes from trees?  

 Who takes care of trees?  

 How do trees change?  

 What can we do with parts of 

trees? 

 

 

Things to do at home 

 Go on a leaf hunt!  Describe the color 

and compare the leaves you have 

found. 

 Visit a pumpkin patch!  Most will have 

a hayride.  Discuss the pumpkins, the 

ride, and the weather. 

 Read a book about Fall or Halloween.  

Have your child identify items within 

the book or respond to simple wh- 

questions. 
Please come to our first PEEPS meeting here 

at Hartford Elementary on Thursday, 

October 13th at 9:00 a.m. in the Art Room. I 

am so looking forward to meeting you all 

and having a great group this year! 

BOOKS 

 

 Five Little Pumpkins 

 Click Clack Boo 

 There Was An Old Lady Who 

Swallowed a Bat 

 Room on the Broom 
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